| Prof.Zhu Weihua, No Subject |

To: Prof.Zhu Weihua

From: Center for International Affairs
<cenintaf@ccs.sut.ac.th>

Subject:

Cot

Beo:

X-Attachments:

1 July, 1998

Dear Prof. Weihua,

As a follow up of my previous email regarding the
orld Bank project, kindly send your CV as soon as possible to
S. HERMAN PERCY

fax: 202 -522-1656 OR 202 522-7108 or by Email:
<hpercy@worldbank.org>

Sincerely,
Prof.Dr. Ruben C. Umaly
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